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I am a grandparent, a church goer, a lover, a believer in the common good.    I am appalled at the destruction of our
planet, our climate, our home by greedy industrialists.  We are experiencing the deadly impacts of the climate crisis
in Oregon.  I support LC19 with improvements for climate change.

Do the right thing!

Sincerely,
Susan Lalor

Eastside Rd.
Hood River, Oregon 97031
Sent from my iPhone


